APPROVED

SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING 
THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 9, 2012 @ 5:30PM
IN THE COUNCIL CHAMBERS @ CITY HALL

Mayor Roll called the meeting to order at 5:30pm.  Mr. Olsen, Mrs. Williams, Mrs. Lawrence, Mrs. Benson, Mrs. Desch and Mr. Bischoff were present.  City Administrator Jim Hammons and City Clerk Glena Hook were present.  
 


Paul Burnham and Bill Buxton from Morrison Maierle were also present.  


Mayor Roll talked about the new road that is needed before work on the Flower Creek Dam can begin.  Mayor Roll talked about a new direction for the road and said it would cost the city approximately $50,000 to build a new road if they did the work themselves and approximately $159,500 in loans from Rural Development to have the road built by an outside source.  Mayor Roll asked for an answer on if the city wanted to do the road or bid it out.  


Mrs. Benson made a motion that the city/county move forward with the building of the new road.  Mr. Bischoff seconded the motion.  Motion Passed


Mrs. Lawrence made a motion to contact KSI to do the surveying and design for the road and pay for it out of the IP money.  Mrs. Williams seconded the motion.  Motion Passed.


The meeting was adjourned at 5:43pm.

______________________                  Attest;        ________________________
Mayor Doug Roll



         Glena L. Hook, City Clerk-Treasurer
